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Carla Lundgren

From: Ann Hillier

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 9:54 AM

To: Carla Lundgren

Subject: FW: Hanson Replacement SSDP/PLN50901 SSDP

Attachments: Hanson Dock Proposal Original.docx; Letter to City 28 Jan 2018.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Darren Hanson [mailto:darren.j.hanson@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2018 6:55 PM 

To: Ann Hillier <ahillier@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Cc: 'Leann McDonald' <leannm@mac.com>; 'Leann McDonald' <leannm@me.com>; 'Sonja Hanson' 

<sonjahanson@gmail.com> 

Subject: RE: Hanson Replacement SSDP/PLN50901 SSDP 

 

Hi Annie, 

 

Attached is a letter that may bring all the other correspondence you are getting into context.  Leann mentioned she will 

try to reach you on Monday to hopefully schedule a time for both of us to see you on Tuesday if you are available. 

 

Thanks for your patience and assistance as we work through this, we had no idea it would get this complicated with the 

neighbors, seems we are getting squeezed from both sides :) 

 

Darren 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Thomas Croker [mailto:tomrcroker@icloud.com]  

Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2018 5:05 PM 

To: Annie Hillier 

Cc: darren.j.hanson@gmail.com; Leann McDonald 

Subject: Hanson Replacement SSDP/PLN50901 SSDP 

 

Ms Hillier, 

 

One of the concerns of the Hanson’s neighbors has been the possible interference of the proposed dock replacement 

with our mooring buoy (non-conforming buoy permit, dated 3/23/15 by June Stotts, the original property owner and 

installer of 1972 buoy). 

 

Although there have been concerns expressed by the neighbors to the east of the proposed float, the new proposed 

location, shown in green in the attached pdf file, would not interfere with our mooring buoy’s swing radius. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Tom Croker  
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5578 NE Fletcher Landing 

 

206-842-2553 
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